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Jonathan Green  
Examining Authority  
National Infrastructure Planning 
Sent to: RiversideEP@pins.gsi.gov.uk 

 Date: 19 March 2019 
Your reference: EN010093  

Our Reference: 18/01865/NSIP   
 
 

Dear Mr Green 
 
Planning Act 2008 – Section 88 and The Infrastructure Planning 
(Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 – Rule 6 etc 
Application by Cory Riverside Energy for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Riverside Energy Park 
Notice of appointment of the Examining Authority and date, time and place of 
the Preliminary Meeting 
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 March 2019 concerning the above. 
 
The site of the proposal is a significant distance from Brentwood and the development 
does not appear to raise any planning issues relating to our borough. On that basis this 
Council does not propose to submit representations concerning the proposal or take 
part in the examination process and therefore will not be represented at the preliminary 
meeting. I understand from your letter that third parties that have not attended the 
preliminary meeting may still make representations later in the process, although at this 
stage it is not Brentwood Borough Council’s intention to do so. 
 
If there is further communication regarding the proposal, please use the email address 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mike Ovenden 
 
Consultant Principal Planner 
planning@brentwood.gov.uk 
 
 

 


